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COLLEGE OPEN NIGHT 

An opportunity to discover the college and the courses available for yourself.  
Tuesday 23rd March 2010      6:30pm – 9:30pm 

Come and go as you please 
See the premises – meet  staff & students 
PowerPoint presentations; Course Information 
Tea/Coffee and an opportunity to chat 
Prospective students, friends, supporters,  
                                   ALL Welcome 

New LIBRARY: the construction work has commenced on the new library and study 

annex. The weather has been 
good and the site set-up and 
initial clearing has all 
proceeded apace.  The piling 
and foundation preparation is 
the next stage so pray for 
minimum disruption to the 
college timetable. 

Do continue to pray that the building work, transfer of 
the books and refurbishment of the existing library will 
all be completed in time for term to start in September 
2010. 

 

PLEASE CONTINUE TO PRAY for 16 new students for 

the September 2010 intake. For the last two years we asked for 
prayer for 12 students and God gave us 14 and 17 respectively.  
 

So please intercede with us for this new intake. 

 

PLEASE PRAY for the Principal, Hamilton Moore, who is currently in 

Emmanuel Christian University, Oradea, Romania teaching New Testament 
studies for three weeks. 
 
 

 
Yours sincerely in His name 

Hamilton Moore, Edwin Ewart, Maurice Dowling, Alan Baird, Ken Scott, Nigel Younge 
and Valerie Hamilton. 

  


